
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
TUESDAY, APRIL 10, 2007 

 
 
Present:   William J. Keller, Jr., Chairman, John C. Drobinski, Vice-Chairman, Lawrence W. O’Brien, 
Selectman, and Town Manager Maureen Valente 
 
Also present: Carol Hannauer, Peg Whittemore, and Bruce Langmuir, three members of the Earth Decade 
Committee.   
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting was convened at 
7:05 p.m. at the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School, 390 Lincoln Road, in the Superintendent’s 
Conference Room.   
 
Town Meeting Action 
 
 Chaiman Keller noted that the Board has not yet taken a position on two petition articles:  Article 31, 
Use of Wood-fired Boilers and Article 33, Senior Tax Relief.  After some discussion with members of the 
Earth Decade Committee, it was voted unanimously as follows:   
 
 Article 31 – To not support the Article and to recommend the Article go through the necessary 
boards and committees review process concerning issues, which reflect significant changes to our bylaws, 
before it is brought back before Town Meeting. 
 
 Article 33 – To not support this Article as no information has been provided by the petitioners. 
 
 The Board then suspended its meeting to attend Town Meeting.   
 
 At 9:45, at the conclusion of Town Meeting, the Board resumed its meeting for the purpose of 
reorganization. 
 
Board Reorganization 
 
 It was on motion  
 
VOTED:  To appoint John C. Drobinski as chairman of the Board of Selectmen, Lawrence W. O’Brien as 
Vice-Chairman and Maureen Valente as Clerk of the Board of Selectmen.   
 
 There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 9:50 pm.   
 
 
      Attest: _____________________________________ 
       Maureen G. Valente 
       Town Manager - Clerk 


